

PTA Weekly News

We hope you enjoyed reading our quarterly newsletter – you'll see it at the end of this weekly news in case you missed it! We hope you agree that we've had a really successful few months and it is great to celebrate our fundraising efforts - thank you to everyone involved!

MOTHER'S DAY SALE 2022 – Friday 25th March 2022



We are pleased to bring you a repeat of last years successful Mother's Day sale of Boxed Afternoon and Cream Teas.

The scones and cakes are homemade and all orders are freshly prepared on the day.

We are using the same caterers who have agreed to keep prices the same for this year and as feedback last time was so positive, we are looking forward to another successful sale.

Please place your orders online at our website by Friday 18th March 2022

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=46180#.YisytXrP02W

More details of our Spring Disco coming next week.



Contact us via email at:

clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook and Instagram: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/

Have you seen our new noticeboard yet? We will be regularly updating that too.

FEBRUARY 2022: EDITION 5

Charity No. 1154760

CLARENDON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Parent Teacher Association Newsletter

Spring Half Term News



Well here it is, our 5th edition of our newsletter! 'Thank You' as always to those who continue to support us!

It felt like an absolutely crazily busy run-up to Christmas and the end of term! Despite not being able to hold the Christmas Fair for the second year running we were pleased to be able to hold our popular **ELFridges** event again and implement some new fundraising initiatives. **ElfMail** 'Gift from Santa' as an alternative to Santa's Grotto was received really well and our two Mini Fairs after school were also very successful.

For the first time we took our Christmas Raffle completely online, publishing our prizes and selling tickets using a new online platform. Our amazing 85 prizes certainly helped and our gamble really paid off, as with your help, we exceeded the last two years ticket sales!! Coupled with the benefits of less admin we feel this is definitely the way forward for in future.

We held our second Online Christmas Market in our Facebook group and had a wide variety of stallholders who helped us raise a good healthy amount. We also saw the return of the lucky numbers bottle game, managing this year to shift over double the number of bottles to last year in only a matter of days!!

Milestone Residential Estate Agents generously sponsored us again with their New Year property boards and also ran a fantastic competition where one lucky family, The Wades, won a Nintendo Switch for correctly guessing the number of balloons in their car! Congratulations again!

Online **Christmas** Market £580

Christmas Raffle £612.24

Christmas Cards £98.57

Nintendo Switch Comp £212

ELFridges £143.18

New Year Boards £650

Homemade Jam £19

Christmas **Stalls** £409.22



Elf Mail £194



Donations £454.50

2021/2 'Parent Reps' Update

Year 4 has had a change in rep with Katrina Powell now taking on this role. Thank you

We are still looking 1 or 2 parent/carers to represent the Nursery please.

Let us know if you feel able to do this or email us for more information.

We are super grateful for the generosity of all the many companies and individuals who have supported us over the festive season and particularly for cash donations from one of our parents plus also from Ashford Kitchens and Ashford Fruits. Thank you so much, we are so happy to be forming partnerships with you both. Along with **Milestone**, who continue to support us, we look forward to another year working together





Sign up with Easyfundraising & Amazon Smile - donate as you shop!









Like/follow us: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta / Join our WhatsApp Group



FEBRUARY 2022: EDITION 5

Charity No. 1154760

CLARENDON PRIMARY SCHOOL



Parent Teacher Association Newsletter

Spring Half Term News



In January we were pleased to provide funding for the new large drop-down **Projection** Screen which has been installed in the school hall!

We hope to release details of our updated fundraising target for the ICT project very soon.

We are booked in with **Bag2school every term** now for regular collections. This is a very simple way of raising extra funds for us, helps the environment and also people in need. So please put the dates in your diary and remember us when you are having a declutter and sort out at home.

£8K FUNDS SPENT ON NEW PROJECTOR!!

UPCOMING EVENTS

March

Fri 25th - Mother's Day Boxed Afternoon & Cream Teas

Thurs 31st - Easter Egg Hunt

April

W/c 25th - Queen's Jubilee Mugs / Tea **Towel Designs & Orders**

Fri 29th - Treat Friday



Support Us by using our **Partners**











theinkbin keeping the world colourful

Amazon **Smile** £117.28

Proudly supporting Clarendon Primary PTA

Pre-loved Uniform £153.40

Doughnut Sale £100

> The Ink Bin £54.94

Easy **Fundraising** £316.70

Bag2School £88

2022 Diaries £13

Visit our PTA website for; news, partner offers, events & to shop;



https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/

Total raised since Sept £4,443.11

Wed 5th - Bag2School

Fri 6th - Treat Friday

Fri 20th - Spring Disco

Thurs 26th/Fri 27th - Queen's Jubilee Celebration Party Refreshments, date TBC

June

Fri 10th - Treat Friday

Fri 17th - Treat Friday

Fri 17th - Father's Day Event TBC

Fri 24th - Treat Friday

July

Fri 1st - Treat Friday

Fri 1st - Mufti Day

Fri 8th - Summer Fair

W/c 11th - Summer Raffle

W/c 11th - Year 6 Leavers Gift

Thurs 14th - Bag2school

Fri 15th - Treat Friday

Next Edition: May 2022





Like/follow us: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta / Join our WhatsApp Group

